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FOR YOUR INFORMATION . . . 


Today’s edition will bring information to reader’s that may not be available otherwise.  

 
For those readers who do not have access to the Denver Business Journal, a recent article announced a program to help those facing foreclosure.  The deadline to apply is July 22nd.  The article included the following information on the program.    


The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development and NeighborWorks America have launched the Emergency Homeowner’s Loan Program (EHLP) to help homeowners who are at risk of foreclosure in Colorado and elsewhere.    


Congress approved $1 billion for HUD – including $41,286,747 in Colorado – to implement the loan program as part of the Dodd-Frank financial reform legislation.  The program was created to assist homeowners at risk of foreclosure because they have lost their jobs or are making less money.  


The Emergency Homeowners’ Loan Program can provide eligible homeowners with a zero-percent interest, forgivable loan that pays past-due mortgage payments (principal, interest, taxes, insurance and attorney fees), as well as a portion of the homeowner’s mortgage payment for up to 24 consecutive months, or up to $50,000.00, whichever comes first, and provided that certain eligibility requirements are maintained.  


The Emergency Homeowners Loan Program is expected to aid up to 30,000 distressed borrowers nationally, with an average loan of about $35,000.00.  For information on the program, visit www.FindEHLP.org or call 855-FIND-EHLP.  Take note, the deadline to apply is July 22, 2011.  
 
Senator Mark Udall’s Newsletter announces a new program that may just bring him a bigger earful than he could ever have imagined.  Udall has introduced legislation “to establish a Senate committee with the sole purpose of identifying and targeting wasteful and underperforming federal government programs that should be cut or eliminated.”  


Udall is asking fellow Coloradans to help identify government waste, abuse or excessive red tape that Coloradans may see or experience in their daily lives.  


An amendment has been offered to the legislation by Udall and Republican Tom Coburn – it “would require that Congress get a warning when proposed legislation creates duplicative programs.  It would also require that Senate committees justify the need for legislation that overlaps with other laws or regulations.”  Udall invites all Coloradans to “Submit a Citizen Report.”  Senator Udall’s toll free number for Coloradans is (877) 768-3255.  

The medical marijuana/dispensaries coverage will appear next week.  

Mark Twain once said:  “The rule is perfect – in all matters of opinion our adversaries are insane.”  
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